
.

r .-

.

JUL 131933

;

NOTE T0: Edward C. Shomaker, Attorney, Office of the Executive Legal. Director

FROM: Jay M. Gutierrez, Regional Counsel, RI

SUBJECT: F0IA REQUEST 83-305

This is to confinn our July 11, 1983 telephone conversation wherein I advised
you that, except what has been provided by Region I to date, all other documen-
tation that could arguably be responsive to the above referenced F0IA request

,

has been provided to the Office of Investigation (0I)_in aid of an ongoing
investigation. Of course, Region I has retained copies of such documentation,'

however, 01, as the office currently conducting an investigation, should be
looked to in deciding what, if anything, should be disclosed at this time.

If I can be of any further assistance do not hesitate to contact me.
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Jay M. G ierrez i
Regional Counsel

cc: J. Fel ton , AD,
J. Lieberman, ELD
R. Fortuna, 01

-T(Martin, RI-

K. Kohler, RI
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